
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 10th September 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

The children have had a very successful first few days back at school in their Year 5 setting and 

have settled well into their new routines. 

Mrs Marlow is the main class teacher for year 5, however as she has reduced her working week to 

4 days, currently teaching Tuesday to Friday.  Each Monday the children will be taught by Mrs 

Cockerill, Mrs Locke and Mrs Smith will also support with music and modern foreign languages. 

Should you have any questions on any day the year group team will be available at the beginning 

and end of the day as normal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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